
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

ASIMOV-HAWKS Project Equipment  
PBM 2021-029  

  

 

  This is to notify all interested parties that the deadline for submission 
and opening of bids for the above-cited project scheduled on January 24, 
2022 at 11:00 AM is hereby postponed to FEBRUARY 3, 2022 at 
11:00AM. 

 The reason for the postponement is that due to the on-going pandemic 
some of our personnel were hit by Covid thus the need to postpone the 
submission /opening of bids. 

The venue for the opening of bids is at the Administration Building, UP 
Mindanao, Mintal, Davao City. Participants may also join online 
through Zoom and/or YouTube.  

For guidance and information of all concerned.  
  

     Issued this 21st day of January 2022, Davao City.  
                                                                                                                          

 

 

       

Prof. VLADIMER B. KOBAYASHI 

Chair, Bids and Awards Committee for Goods 
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